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The Morrow Tree Board meeting was called to order at the village administration 

building at 10:00 on Monday, August 9, by President Judy Neal.  The pledge of allegiance 

was recited and minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.  Barbara 

Thompson was welcomed to the board to replace Jean Mayne who recently resigned. 

A list of dead trees was submitted by a village resident.  Our committee will tour the 

village checking for dead and/or damaged trees. 

Judy will suggest to Jerry at Salem Township Library that she invite an arborist from 

Mason to conduct a future program. 

A Tree City hat was presented to our village administrator Carol Whitaker. 

A motion was made by Agnes and seconded by Judy to adjourn.  Next meeting is 

scheduled for Monday, August 10, at 10:00. 

Submitted by 

Agnes McIntosh, Secretary 

 

 

  


